
 

THE PRESIDENT 

OF THE 

GENERAL ASSEMBLY 

 

 

20 April 2017  

 

Excellency, 

I have the pleasure to transmit herewith a letter, dated 18 April 2017, from 

H.E. Ms. Gillian Bird, Permanent Representative of Australia and H.E. Mr. Martín 

García Moritán, Permanent Representative of Argentina, Co-Facilitators to lead 

consultations aimed at enhancing synergies and coherence and reducing overlap in the 

agendas of the General Assembly, the Economic and Social Council and their 

subsidiary bodies, in light of the adoption of the 2030 Agenda for Sustainable 

Development, proving guidance on the way forward for this process. 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.  

 

 

Peter Thomson 

 

 

All Permanent Representatives  

and Permanent Observers  

to the United Nations  

New York  

 




